
To Embassy of the Republic of Chile in China

May 8 2025
Dear Visa Officer,

This is to acknowledge that Mr. ZHANG SAN, Male, born in SHANXI Province on 12 MAR 19**, Dean of National School for Elite Engineers of Beijing Jiaotong University is going to travel to Chile from 4th to 9th June, 2025 for university visiting and having networking workshops with Universidad San Sebastián (USS) and other Chilean universities for educational communication and exchanges. The passport number of Mr. ZHANG SAN is PE******.

Beijing Jiaotong University is liable to all the expenses for the trip, including international airfare, accommodation, transportation and medical insurance for his entire stay in Chile.

We will guarantee his return to China and remain his position in Beijing Jiaotong University as stated above. 

Sincerely yours,



(Contact info.)
TAN YUYAN 
Deputy Director
Office of International Affairs
Beijing Jiaotong University
Beijing 100044
P. R. China

___________________
Tel: 86-10-51688341
Fax: 86-10-62255671
E-mail: cgj-intl@bjtu.edu.cn
